
Okotoks RCMP seeks assistance in locating stolen trailer – Update 
Posted September 26, 2018 
 
 
Okotoks RCMP would like to advise that the stolen trailer bearing the name of Tom’s House of 
Pizza has been located.  
 
The trailer was located on Sept. 25, 2018, at a campground near Carstairs, Alberta. 
 
There are no suspects at this time, and the matter remains under investigation. 
 
If you have information about this incident, please call the Okotoks RCMP at (403) 995-6400 or 
call your local police. 
 
If you have information about this, or any other crime(s), and you want to remain anonymous, 
you can contact Crime Stoppers by phone at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS), by internet at 
www.tipsubmit.com, or by SMS (check your local Crime Stoppers [www.crimestoppers.ab.ca] 
for instructions on how to do it.) You do not have to reveal your identity to Crime Stoppers, and 
if you provide information to Crime Stoppers that leads to an arrest(s), the recovery of stolen 
property, and/or a seizure of illicit drugs, you may be eligible for a cash reward. 
 

 

http://www.tipsubmit.com/
http://www.crimestoppers.ab.ca/

